

Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 kentlyn-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Friday 27 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Virtual Presentation Day Friday 11 December 2020

Our Virtual Presentation Day will be held on Friday 11 December 2020 from 9:30am - 10:30am in our school hall. Please remember that parents will not be able to attend this assembly as we must continue to adhere to the Department's Covid-19 guidelines.

In saying that, we understand that this Presentation Assembly will look a little different this year but we are delighted to be able to share your child's achievements with you via a recording of the event that will be posted for all Kentlyn Parents to view on our Ruse and Kentlyn website. https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/home-learning-rps/home.

It is our intention to post the Award Ceremony as soon as possible, hopefully, before the end of the school day.

All students are expected to be in their full school uniform on the day.

We thank you in advance for your continued understanding and support with implementing our Departmental guidelines.

Androula Kavallaris

A. Levall

Principal